
 

COMMUNIQUE  

 

 The Electoral Supervisory Commission has this day been informed by Mrs. Vedita 
Devi Peerun, a member of the Commission, that her brother is standing as a candidate 
for the forthcoming general elections 2019, and that she has just been apprised of 
same. 

 Mrs. Vedita Devi Peerun has therefore applied for leave of absence from the 
Commission until after the whole election process of 2019 would have been completed. 

 The Commission has informed the Acting President accordingly. 
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